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Welcome to our Autumn Newsletter 
Along with the rest of the world 
Hullbridge Parish Council 
mourned the loss of her Majesty 
Queen Elizabeth II. A 
condolence book was made 
available for residents to sign 
and the Chair and Vice Chair 
laid flowers in tribute at the site 
of the new memorial. We hope residents were able to come 
together at this time. 
Allotment Competition This year was won by  
1st –G. Stone Plot 33,  
2nd- P.Glenister Plot 35, 3rd-P Glenister  Plot 36a  
Best Kept Frontage  
Competition 
Winner— 65 Lower Road 
2nd—7 Main Road, 3rd—27 High Elms. 
Congratulations to all our Competition Winners.  
Councillor Surgeries and Police Surgeries 
Please check our noticeboards, website and Facebook 
page for the latest dates to come and talk to the Councillors 
and Police about issues and ideas for Hullbridge. 
Community Specials  
Would you like to help keep you community safe? Have 
you considered volunteering as a Community Specials 
Constable? If you would like to make a difference to your 
community then you can call into the Parish Office for more 
information or visit www.essex.police.uk/
communityspecials  to find out more and submit your 
application..Hullbridge Christmas Fayre 

We will be holding a light switch on event 
on 3rd December from 4.30-6pm  This 
will be a smaller event than in previous 
years but we hope it will be a good 
opportunity for the community to come 
together . The Christmas Tree will  be lit 
up in Pooles Lane Car Park and our 

Christmas Lights along Ferry Road. We will also be running 
the Chairmans Christmas Card Competition for all 
Primary aged Children. Please send your entries to the 
Parish Office by 16th November  2022. We are looking 
forward to seeing your designs. There will be prizes for the 
winner and runners up,  Best Shop Frontage will also be 
judged  in the first week of December. 
 Christmas Parcels Are you 80 or Over? Or do you know 
someone who is? If so please contact the Parish Office 
details below to receive a Christmas Parcel.                      

Village Signs 
We are currently in the process of 
replacing the village signs and hope 
to have these in place as soon as 
possible. 
Water Harvesting 
The Parish Council have installed 
water tanks to collect water for next 
summers’ plant watering in the village. We welcome 
your ideas on environmental issues. 
Council Meetings 
Full Council Meetings take place on the second 
Monday of each month at the Senior Centre in 
Windermere Avenue, we welcome residents , please 
see social media and noticeboards or contact the 
Parish Office for more information on Council 
meetings. 
Security 
The Parish Council are pleased to announce that 
following a tender process. S-Type security have 
been appointed to provide security services to the 
village. The contact number should you need to  
them is 01245 931598. 
Community Speedwatch  
Residents have highlighted speeding as one of the 
key issues they would like addressed. We are 
currently looking for volunteers so we can run a 
community speed watch initiative in this area. 
We offer wheelchair  Free short term Loan, so if 
required please contact the Parish Office. 
Police:Email:warren.lamb@essex.police.uk  
Mobile:07980 711214 Tel: 101ext. 490535    
Highway Issues  Please call Essex County Council 
on  0845 603 7631  
Rochford District Council—01702 546366 
Out of Hours Emergencies  01268 527317 

 

Street Lights—Please report defective lights to the 
office.  
 

Citizens Advice Bureau -0344 477 0808, Monday 
to Friday 9.30am - 4pm  
http://www.citizensadvicerochford.org.uk  
Allotment Vacancies—  We currently have a long 
waiting list for plots . If you are interested in an 
Allotment Plot please contact the Parish Office. To 
join the list. 
 
Document written and prepared by Nicola Harding  - Clerk  
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